
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Thursday, April 10, 2025 
 
 
 
Movie Club 

• A friendly reminder that Movie Club is meeting on Friday at lunch in room 220. All are welcome! 
Snacks, movies, and fun!  

 
Music 

• A reminder to all music council members to meet immediately following the last bell of the day in 
the big gym to begin set-up for this evening’s concert. 

• Junior Concert Band and Senior Wind Ensemble should check your google classrooms for final 
instructions during the day. 


